Cub Manufacturing News 1/21/16

This has been a short week with the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday, scheduled
and inclement weather eLearning days, and a two hour delay which, all combined, has
put us behind on our work schedule. During our recent inspection with Fire Marshal we
learned that we need a fire suppression system in order to continue to paint our
products.

We are wrapping up our designs for the table which will be donated to the King
Club and our gas canister rack for Super ATV. Once the designs are finished and
materials are delivered we will begin full development of all products.

In our spare time certain members of the group have hung the Cub
Manufacturing sign that we designed and cut out for KOEHLERS. We hope that
everyone had a great week.
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Adding the sign in the spare room.
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Safety glasses for any visitors.

Jacob organized these cabinets for technical documents and accounting.



Facebook updating. Be sure to ‘like’ our Cub Manufacturing page!



